
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES             AUGUST 24, 2020         KEVIN NIGH ABSENT 
 

Motion to approve minutes of 8/10/20 Chris Ross, 2nd Don Parker, vote 2/0. 
 
Clendenning Ditch: Taylor Sumerford, county surveyor, is working on plans to show the proposed route.  
 
Gibson Ditch: Taylor has not received any update from Smooth Stone, but we are on their agenda.  
 
Lakeview Estates: Chris Ross states a resident called in about some blow holes and the water level of the lake. 
Chris reached out to Mohr Drainage to have them take a look and get some estimates to us for any repairs that 
are needed. Chris suggests looking into a company to inspect the pond on a regular basis and treat it for algae 
as needed. He will get Taylor some contact information so he can look into that. Lakeview Estates has 
approximately $16,000 available in fund. They will see if treating the pond would be classified the same way 
spraying ditches are, since maintenance is collected on it.  
 
Adjourn 
 
____________________________       _____________________________                 __________________________                                   

Don Parker, President       Chris Ross, Vice President                      Kevin Nigh, Member 

 


